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The Commissioner of Enquiry
 
Dear Sir,
 
We are residents of Kayuga and wish to make the following submissions in regards to the Public
 Meeting being held at the Upper Hunter Conservatorium of Music on 9 April at 10.00am.
 

·         If the proposed underground mine proceeds and in an endeavour to minimise coal
 movements above ground to the Washery, we believe the Hunter Tunnel should be re-
opened and all coal be transported via the Tunnel;
 
 

·         We don’t believe the proposed underground mine should proceed on environmental
 grounds.  The carbon dioxide emissions from coal produced are significantly adding to
 the accelerating effect of climate change.
 
 

Yours faithfully
 
Gavin & Adrienne Casey

 
 




